
ATTENTION ALL BIRD HUNTERS!
There will be no bird video viewing on November 27,

2024.
POZ Programs have been granted administrative

leave from 1:00pm - 5:00pm.
We are sorry for the inconvenience and will resume

the video viewing in December. 

Scheduled dates for December:
2nd, 4th, 9th, 11th, 16th, 18th, 23rd & 30th

Time: 4:30pm - 6:30pm 
Location: DNR Conference Room 

(Video viewing will be in 20 minute increments)

**If you are unable to attend during the scheduled
viewings, Call ZFWD to schedule during normal

business hours**

For any questions or concerns, please contact the
Zuni Fish & Wildlife Department at (505)782-5851.


